700 BDL 8mm

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Gary,

9/12/2003 1:32:22 PM

According to the serial number, your Model 700 was produced in 1978. It has not been involved in a recall.

It does have a bolt-lock that we can convert to the way newer rifles function, so that you can open the bolt while the safety is on instead of having to take the safety off to open the bolt.

How to participate in the Safety Modification Program:

- Complete the General Repair Form; and
  Send or deliver your firearm and the completed repair form to either:

  - a. A Remington Authorized Repair Center; or b. Ship your firearm to the Remington factory at:

Remington Arms Company, Inc. Ilion Firearms Plant Attention: BL Safety Program 14 Hoefler Avenue Ilion, NY 13357

Remington will bill or arrange for payment once your firearm is received and evaluated.

CAUTION: It is your responsiblifity to comply with all laws and regulations regarding transportation or shipping of your firearm. Absolutely no ammunition should be packaged with the filtearm, whether loaded in the firearm itself or included in the shipping container. The firearm should be transported only in a completely unloaded condition.

Customer (Gary Prahl) 9/11/2 Serial # for the one effected is A6673917, Gary 9/11/2003 12:16:51 PM

